
 

 

 

 
UPDATE ON ST HELENA WATER LEVELS 

 
We are currently facing a collective raw water stock level of 30 days on St Helena.  
This means that we are on the verge of a Serious Water Shortage, Stage 3 on the 
Drought Major Incident Plan.   
 
This being the case, the public can expect formal water restrictions to be introduced 
in the near future if we continue on this course – where there is no rain and no drastic 
drop in water consumption.   
 
Despite the fact that we are close to the expectant rainy season, we do need to take 
measures to protect our water stocks. 
 
Below is a graph showing reservoir levels since 1 April 2019 to date, which is currently 
at 30% capacity, and the amount of water we need to get us back to full capacity.   
 
 

 
We have another long weekend coming up this week, so we urge everyone to continue 
using water very sparingly and to please encourage friends, family, visitors and 
neighbours to do the same.   
 
If you see any bursts or leaks, please do not hesitate to call us on telephone 22255 
during working hours or our Out of Hours Contractor, David Constantine on telephone 
22522 or 61307. 
               11 June 2019 
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